
Appendix 3 

 

Your reference  

Our reference  

Date  19 December 2014 

 

Mr John Murphy 

Local Government Policy Division 1 

Department of the Environment  

Level 4, Causeway Exchange 

1-7 Bedford Street 

BELFAST   

BT2 7EG 

 

Dear Mr Murphy  

BELFAST CITY COUNCIL RESPONSE TO THE CONSULTATION ON EXECUTIVE 

ARRANGEMENTS AND THE DRAFT COUNCIL CONSTITUTION FRAMEWORK.   

The Council welcome the opportunity to respond to the Consultation on Executive 

Arrangements and the draft Council Constitution Framework.   

The Council has reviewed the various documents provided in the consultation paper and are 

content with the draft guidance on the operation of Executive Arrangements; and, with both 

the proposed Departmental Direction on the Council Constitution and the draft Constitution 

Framework.   

The Council welcomes the provision of the draft Constitution Framework but would also note 

that each council will be free to develop its bespoke constitution as it sees fit, provided that the 

final document is in compliance with both the requirements of the 2014 Act and the final 

Departmental Direction. 

This response has been approved by the Shadow Council at its meeting on 8 December 2014.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

JOHN WALSH 

Town Solicitor 


